
Versailles Village Public Hearing 
Held at EMS Facility 
 May 25, 2022 
 
Mayor Subler called the Public Hearing to order at 6:50 p.m. 
 
Roll call found the following Council Members present: Mr. Paulus, Mr. Dammeyer, Mr. 
Beasley, Mr. Griesdorn, Mr. Steinbrunner, and Mr. Gigandet. Also, present were Village 
Administrator Busse, Fiscal Officer Ording, and Village Attorney Tom Guillozet. Guests in 
attendance included Eric Denlinger and Steve Boone from Denlinger Enterprises and Tim and 
Jenny Keiser.  
  
Village Administrator Busse presented the Planning Commission’s recommendation to rezone 
Lot 1040 located in the Edgewood at Versailles Subdivision Phase #2 from R-2 to R-PUD. 
 
With no further discussion, Mr. Beasley made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing with Mr. 
Dammeyer seconding the motion. Vote: all yeas. 
 
Mayor Subler adjourned the meeting at 7:02 p.m. 
 
_______________________________                 ___________________________ 
Jeffry A. Subler, Mayor                                Kathy Ording, Fiscal Officer 


